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Arizona Public Service Company P. g t -.I -'I
P.O. BOX 53999 ~ PHOENIX, ARIZONA85072-3999

WILLIAMF. CONWAY
EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT

NUCLEAR

102-01933-WFC/TRB/PJC
December 21, 1990

Mr. John B. Martin, Regional Administrator
U. ST Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region V
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596-5368

References: 1) Letter from W. F ~ Conway, Executive Vice President,
Nuclear, Arizona Public Service to J. B. Martin,
Regional A'dministrator, Region V, NRC, dated
October 20, 1989

2) Letter from R. P. Zimmerman, Director, Division of
Reactor Safety and Projects, Region V, NRC to W. F.
Conway, Executive Vice President, Nuclear, Arizona
Public Service, dated September 20, 1989

Dear Sir:

Subject: Palo Verde Nuclear Generating Station (PVNGS)
Units 1, 2, and 3
Docket No. STN 50-528 (License No. NPF-41)

STN 50-529 (License No. NPF-51)
STN 50-530 (License No. NPF-74)

Response to Inspection Report 89-12, Progress Update
File: 90-019-026

Reference 1 provided a description of APS'ction plan and commitments to
complete the verification/restoration of the EE-580 system data base. At that
time, approximately 6000 discrepancies remained. During the review and
evaluation phase of the Action Plan, it became apparent that a large number of
those discrepancies had been dispositioned through the normal course of
EE-580 data handling (e,g., DCP closeout by the System Engineering
Department). These early review/evaluation results indicated that at least
74% of the 6000 discrepancies had already been dispositioned. This progress
is attributed to the improvements made to the procedures governing the EE-580
data base and to personnel adherence to that procedural process.

Completion of the review and evaluation phase of the Action Plan was not
expected until October, 1991; however, based upon the findings described,
Engineering management determined that a revised course of action would
facilitate resolution of EE-580 data'base concerns. A review of EE-580 data
for all three units is being conducted to verify the exact number of
discrepancies that have been resolved within the normal work process and to
ascertain the number of discrepancies which still exist. We expect to
complete this review by the end of December, 1990 and document the results by
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Letter to John B. Martin
Page 2 of 2

February 1, 1991. To date, the review has confirmed our estimate that a
minimal number of outstanding items .remain (i.e., ( 2't of the original 100,000
discrepancies); therefore, restoration and documented confirmation of the
EE-580 data base will be completed by August 15, 1991, which will be several
months earlier than previously anticipated.

. Should any significant deficiencies be identified, those items will be
resolved individually with appropriate analyses and walkdowns as necessary.
Valkdowns, if required, will be conducted in conjunction with the next
refueling outage for the affected unit(s).

Should you have questions regarding this information, please contact me.

Very truly yours,

Wcl.
WFC/TRB/PJC/dmn

cc: D. H. Coe
C. M. Trammell
A. C, Gehr
A. H. Gutterman
Document Control Desk
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